
FEEDBACK: SUNKER & PRIMISHA MOODLEY

The RCA Charisma Church council together with Sunker 
and Primisha would like to send a heartfelt Thank you to our
Saviour the Lord Jesus Christ for placing people like ASIA 
VISION & EAR2HEAR to be part of a wonderful Ministry 
in Laudium where we are reaching out to the homeless and 
the under privileged families as well as members of other 
faiths in our community. We highly appreciate all financial 
contributions and spiritual contributions such as fasting and 
praying. This plays a huge and utmost important role in this 
ministry. 

We pray that the Lord will continue His good work in all of 
us by His Word through the Power of His Holy Spirit. We 
also want to thank God for blessing us with the strength, 
patience and endurance for the past years in the Ministry. We
pray that he continues to bless us with these as well as the 
relationship we have with ASIA VISION & EAR2HEAR so 
that His work can be done fruitfully for the years to come.

We were blessed at the Christmas outreach where had about 
300 people and managed to light up 250 candles. (Photos to 
follow)

God's richest Blessings and our Kind Regards
Sunker and Primisha Moodley










